Lenart Parent Community Group Monthly Newsletter

www.lpcg.my-pta.org

lenartparentcommunitygroup@gmail.com

WELCOME TO MARCH COMMITTEE AND THANK YOU MONTH!

WE NEED YOUR HELP! Committee members needed! Email <u>lenartparentcommunitygroup@gmail.com</u> if you are able to help on any of the following:

Planning Grandparent/Special Person Evening (April)

Fundraising and planning for Walk-a-Thon (May)

Planning for teacher appreciation month (May)

Planning for end of the year picnic (June)

Soliciting general in-kind donations

Help seeking out and writing grant submissions

Attendance at meetings is not required...we are happy to work with you via email or phone! If you have a lot of time or a little time, it doesn't matter, your help is greatly appreciated!

THANK YOU! Thank you for supporting our Pot Belly's and Panera Bread Dine Outs in February. The Pot Belly's Dine Out raised \$570 for the Teachers' Wish Lists. We are waiting to hear what was raised at Panera Bread. The monies received as of today will fulfill some



Upcoming Events

March 9

Panda Express Dine Out 11:00 a.m.-9:00 p.m.

March 21

Chipotle Dine Out 4:00 – 8:00 p.m.

March 21

LPCG Meeting 6:00 p.m.

Important Announcement

Election Nomination Forms Due By March 31

Upcoming Volunteering Opportunities

Grandparent/Special Person

Evening

April 21, 2017

Page 1 of 2

grant wishes of Gym, Music, Spanish, Pre-K and 8th Grade. We will continue to grant wishes as monies are received. Our March Dine Outs will be held on Thursday, March 9 at Panda Express and Tuesday, March 21 at Chipotle. Flyers will be available shortly. The Wish Lists can be viewed on the website and will be updated as items are purchased: www.lpcg.my-pta.org.

THANK YOU! Thank you for all who sent in Box Tops. We collected nearly \$500 worth of box tops. First Grade collected the most and will receive the free recess. Teamwork makes the Dreamwork!

THANK YOU! Thank you for all who supported our Dave & Buster's Fundraiser. We raised \$935 from power card sales and we are waiting to hear if we will receive the \$500 from family night on February 19th. The funds raised will go towards our End of the Year Picnic. Be ready for lots of Fun in the Sun!

THANK YOU! Thank you for all who volunteered at the Parent-Child Dance and thank you to all who attended. The photo booth was a huge success, please visit the gallery at:

https://iconvideoandphotoboothllc.shootproof.com/gallery/3974522/

Please join us at our next meeting being held on March 21, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the school's library.

We are open to any ideas the Lenart Community may have for fundraising or fun events, please send to lenartparentcommunitygroup@gmail.com.

Continuing Ways to Support Lenart

Box Tops for Education / Amazon Smile/Join a Committee!

In the Community

Smart Museum of Art

Free Family Day on Saturday, March 4 from 1-4 p.m.

Mariano's

Fun & Free Events, March 4, 5, 17 and 18.

Chicago History Museum

Free Admission, Saturday, March 4 from 10 – 1 p.m. to Celebrate Chicago 180th Birthday

Downtown - Maggiano's

Kid's Cooking Class, Saturday, March 18